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Meeting #705 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

April 30, 2024 

 

Security Report 

ITEM 8c 

 
 

Disposition of District Police Vehicle 
 

The District’s police vehicle markings were changed back to SECURITY when it was brought to our 
attention back in February that our police powers had been removed by LAFCO – see attached 
photo. 
 
In anticipation of retaining our police officer in a new position as Security Operations Manager, 
and at the request of the Dana Point PD, we had the vehicle lettering revised – only to learn that  
our police officer was intent to continue working in law enforcement in some capacity elsewhere. 
 
Now that we have this additional vehicle that’s been nicely marked up, the recommendation is to 
retain the vehicle as a District utility truck, keep the amber light bar for emergencies but remove 
the SECURITY lettering and make good use of it as a general use District vehicle. 
 
Driving the pickup in the community with the word SECURITY  on it may result in some 
misunderstandings about the vehicle’s purpose. 
 
The other option would be to remove all artwork, lettering and lightbar and sell it. 
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